
Easter Egg Hunt

Held during school hours. Please notify the
school office of any allergies or dietary

requirements.  



If you would like to volunteer to help on the
day, please contact the school office or

email discovery.fods@gmail.com

Friday 31st March

We are having a non-uniform day on Friday 10th March
for a £1 donation to fund the Easter egg hunt!


